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REPORT OF CME CONDUCTED REGARDING WORLD DIABETES DAY 

 
World Diabetes Day is observed every year on November 14. It aims to promote 

global awareness and how can people live the way they want while managing 

diabetes in an efficient way. 

 
World Diabetes Day (WDD) was first created 1991 by International Diabetes 

Federation and was later recognised by United Nations in 2006. November 14 is 

an important date as it marks the birthday of Sir Frederick Banting, who 

discovered insulin along with Charles Best in 1922. 

 
For World Diabetes Day 2020, the theme is ‘The Nurse and Diabetes’. This will 

also shed light on the coronavirus pandemic which led to long working hours for 

many healthcare professionals, especially nurses. Nurses also play a huge part in 

helping people with diabetes as they account for over half of the global health 

workforce. 

 
The department of General Medicine, SSMC, Tumkur in association with 
Academic and Scientific Committee celebrated World Diabetes Day on 21-11-
2020 
 
The topics discussed were: 

1. Introduction to observation on World Diabetes Day by Dr Nataraj.  
2. Classification of Diabetes Mellitus by Dr Vinay.  
3. Diabetic Peripheral Neuropathy by Dr Murthy.  
4. Diabetic Nephropathy by Dr Sanjay.  
5. Treatment of Diabetes Mellitus by Dr Siddeshwara Swamy.  
6. Cardiovascular manifestations of DM by Kardiac frontida team 

 
CME was honoured by chair person Dr Sharath Kumar D Shah. It was well 

attended by around 90 postgraduates, medical students and staff , from various 

departments SSMC . 

 
HbA1c levels were checked for 30 participants ,on this World Diabetes Day. 

Techniques of Insulin administration was demonstrated.  

 
 



 
 



THANK YOU 


